



'Let all that you do be done in love'
'Love, Hope, Respect, Perseverance, Responsibility'

Email office@blandfordstmary.dsat.org.uk
Website: www.blandfordstmary.dsat.org.uk

Friday 14th March 2025

Dear Parent & Carers,

## Red Nose Day and Down Syndrome Day – Friday 21st March 2025

We will be celebrating Red Nose Day and Down Syndrome on Friday 21<sup>st</sup> March. We would like to invite the children to come to school dressed in red and / or to wear odd socks on this day, (no face paint please). As a school we feel that it is important to help the children understand the significance of raising money to help those less fortunate than ourselves as well as to celebrate the wonderful diversity which is our school community.

We are not asking families for any monetary contributions, on this day, however, if you would like to donate to Red Nose Day you can via the following link:

https://donation.comicrelief.com/cart/1YsYOwm2pHZgBUhWr8ZL13

Thank you for your continued support.

Best wishes,

Miss Bath

Miss Bath &

The Blandford St Mary Primary School Council





